
Stockton Unified School District & Stockton Unified Supervisor Unit (SUSU) 

 

April 22, 2025 

On April 22, 2025, the District and SUSU continued successor negotiations. During the session, the 
District presented a proposal for Article 15: Leaves, and SUSU submitted proposals for Article 3: 
Grievance and Article 15: Disciplinary Procedures. Both parties engaged in constructive discussion 
for mutual understanding of the proposals. 

The next bargaining session is scheduled for May 13, 2025. We will provide further updates as 
negotiations progress. 

 

April 8, 2025 

During the April 8, 2025, bargaining session, no proposals were discussed. Instead, SUSU 
representatives inquired about how to view the AB119 report, and the District provided support in 
navigating and understanding the document. 

The next bargaining session is scheduled for April 22, 2025. We will continue to share updates as 
negotiations progresses. 

 

March 25, 2025 

The March 25, 2025 bargaining session was cancelled per SUSU’s request.   

The next bargaining session is scheduled for April 8, 2025. We will provide further updates as 
negotiations continue. 

 

March 11, 2025 

The District and SUSU met on March 11, 2025, to continue negotiations on a successor agreement. 
The session was productive, with both parties working collaboratively to finalize and establish 
ground rules, which was passed. 

Our next bargaining session is scheduled for March 25, 2025.  We will provide further updates as 
negotiations continue. 

 

 
February 26, 2025 



The District and SUSU met on February 26, 2025, to begin negotiations on a successor agreement. 
The session was productive, with both parties working collaboratively to review and establish 
ground rules. The ground rules discussion will continue during the next negotiation session. 

The District remains committed to fostering a collaborative and respectful bargaining process that 
supports our employees while ensuring the best outcomes for our student, our employees, and our 
community. We appreciate SUSU’s engagement and look forward to continued progress in 
upcoming sessions. 

Our next bargaining session is scheduled for March 11, 2025.  We will provide further updates as 
negotiations continue. 

 

 


